
 

Boraras merah 

 

Currently we have very nice Boraras merah in stock. The species is a very close relative to B. brigittae and at least in some populations the 
females of B. merah look like B. brigittae and only the males have a typical B. merah pattern (see also 
http://www.aquariumglaser.de/en/boraras-brigittae--boraras-merah_de_1107.html). In the population we could import now, however, both 
sexes seem to be represented and both look like B. merah. 



 
 
For our customers: the animals have code 452752 on our stocklist. Please note that we exclusively supply the wholesale trade. 

 
 
Text & photos: Frank Schäfer  

   

  



 

...and please do not forget to visit our homepage to get weekly updates !   
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